Mr. Andrew Wheeler

Acting Administrator

Environmental Protection Agency

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.

Washington, DC 20460
Re: 
Please Protect Sensible Methane Standards

Dear Mr. Wheeler,
I am writing today out of grave concern for your new proposal to gut America's crucial limits on methane pollution from the oil & gas industry. Allowing companies to put off basic inspection and repair requirements rewards the worst-run oil & gas companies in the country while threatening Americans' health and safety. 

A recent study in Science magazine found methane emissions from the U.S. oil and gas industry are 60 percent higher than EPA reports -- which means we're wasting enough natural gas to power 10 million American homes every year. With the safeguards in question currently preventing 100,000 tons of methane pollution and 30,000 tons of smog-forming chemicals annually, we need them more than ever. 

It is imperative that the EPA follow facts and common sense in order to protect the American public  not industry's lowest performers. Please walk back this attack immediately.
Thank you for your immediate attention to this critically important issue.
Sincerely,
Mr. Scott Gottlieb
Commissioner of the Food and Drug Administration
Food and Drug Administration (FDA)
10903 New Hampshire Ave

Silver Spring, MD 20993-0002
Dear Commissioner Gottlieb,
Hundreds of millions of pounds of glyphosate, a "probable human carcinogen," are used on farmland across America every year. 
We are exposed to this toxic chemical in our food, air and water every day, and the EPA and FDA are not doing enough to protect us.

And dicamba, another Monsanto weedkiller packaged to work with several new GMO crops, is wreaking havoc on farm communities. Dicamba has been drifting to neighboring fields, where it damages MILLIONS of acres of crops and has even been accused of reducing honey production.
We should not be exposed to unsafe or toxic chemicals, pesticides or herbicides in our food, especially not "probable human carcinogens." The EPA and FDA are not doing enough to protect us from these exposures and potential health problems.
The U.S. government's weak safety evaluation and poor management of glyphosate exemplifies how broken the pesticide registration system is.
The EPA and FDA must reevaluate not just glyphosate, but other commonly used herbicides, like 2,4-D and dicamba, and should BAN these toxic chemicals.  

I urge you to take immediate action to ban these toxic chemicals from use by America’s farmers.    The health and safety of countless human beings depend on your action today.  
Thank you for your immediate attention to this critical health crisis.
Sincerely,

